
 

 

2nd December 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Text Santa Christmas Jumper Day 2015 
18th December 2015 

 
On Friday 18th December, we’re inviting students and staff to take part in Text Santa Christmas Jumper 
Day. 
 
Children are allowed to wear their silliest, sparkliest or cosiest Christmas sweater and bring a donation of 
£1 to school to help Macmillan Cancer Support, Make-A-Wish UK and Save the Children give hope to 
families in difficulty at Christmas. 
 
They don’t even need to splash out on a snazzy sweater to take part – just get them to decorate an old 
or plain jumper with tinsel and baubles to create a nice Christmassy top! 
 
To find out more, you can visit the website at itv.com/textsanta to discover more about the appeal. 
Tune in to ITV on the evening of the 18th December for the Text Santa Christmas Jumper Day show, to 
see how your child’s support will give hope to even more families in difficulty, here in the UK and 
abroad. 
 
At the end of each of the children’s Christmas performances we will also be collecting any donations you 
wish to make. 
 
School will finish at 3.30pm on Friday 18th December 2015 and re-open on Tuesday 5th January 2016. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jon Beisly 
Deputy Headteacher 

 
 


